
Notes about Data for Statutory County Courts  
for FY 2024 

 
 
In 2024, 97 of the state’s 254 counties had at least one county court at law in operation. 
One court, serving 3 counties, began operations on January 1, 2024. Assuming one 
report for each county for each month, 1,152 reports were possible.  
 
At the time of publication, there was a 100 percent reporting rate for the fiscal year.  
 
For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at http://card.txcourts.gov.   
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